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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

04 November 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
 
This year’s Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal will start in school from Tuesday 5th November.  The poppies will be 
on sale at break times sold by our house captains on the school playground. 
 
Attached is a minimum donation list for the products that can be purchased this year.  We have limited stock 
available therefore we will only sell one item to each child per day.  If by the end of the week we still have stock left, 
this will be sold on a first-come-first-served basis.  
 
We can only take cash donations and exact change only. 
 
The appeal box will also be available at the office at the end of the day should you prefer. 
 
Thank you for all your support and donations. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


